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Addendum No. 4 
Verdi Hydroelectrical Plant Electrical Upgrade  

PWP Bid No. WA-2014-296 
August 13, 2014 

 

The following information, clarifications, changes and modifications are by reference incorporated 
into the bid documents for the above referenced project.  Any work item or contract provision not 
changed or modified will remain in full force and effect.  The bid date and time and construction 
schedule have been changed.   

 

CLARIFICATION  

Based on the feedback TMWA received from bidders and equipment suppliers, it appears that the switch 
gear has a much longer lead time than TMWA anticipated from TMWA’s initial inquiries. TMWA would 
be open to a phased approach to this project. 

Phase I: Would allow outside yard work to be completed and all other non-switch gear related work to also 
be completed and the facility to be left in a ready-to-operated condition by December 19, 2014.   This is a 
change to the current contact specifications.  

Phase II: When the switch gear is delivered, TMWA would then schedule a 2-week period of time (that is 
mutually beneficial to both parties) for the installation of the new switch gear and cabling. 

TMWA has a unique situation this year, because of the drought conditions.  The facilities are currently off 
line due to low river flows, and the facilities will not be put back into service until flows pick up this winter.  
If we have a dry fall, this out-of-service date could be extended into February or March 2015 so we do have 
some flexibility.  

 

 


